
PRESS NOTE

The Directorate of Vigilance and Anti-Corruption (DVAC) 

conducted a Detailed enquiry on the orders of the Government into 

the allegation that the Superintendent of Police (Technical) and 

some of the officials of Police Telecommunication Branch committed 

irregularities in the purchase of Technical Gadgets viz., mobiles, 

CCTV systems, Tablet PCs, GPS, CCTV Cameras, spare battery for 

VHF set etc., during the period 2016 to 2018 and thereby gained 

pecuniary advantage and also caused huge loss to the Government.

As the Detailed Enquiry reveals prima facie against 14 officials 

of Police Telecommunication Branch and two private firms, a case 

was registered on 07.02.2020 and subsequently, the DVAC 

conducted search in 18 places including the residence and office of 

the suspect officials and private individuals. During the search 

some incrementing materials have been seized.


